

Lower Farm Weekly



Friday 19th May 2023

Congratulations to everyone for another amazing week at Lower Farm Academy and particularly to Year 2 for their efforts during SATs week.

Value Awards

Well done to those who have particularly stood out for displaying our school values this week.

Beech Class

Kei Resilience & Achievement

Quinton All school values

Cherry Class

Hamish Care & Integrity

Riley Resilience

Elder Class Elm Class

All of Year 2 for Achievement and Resilience in their SATs this week

Hazel Class

Dylan Achievement & Resilience

Birch Class

Noor Resilience & Achievement Brandon Achievement & Collaboration

Chestnut Class

George Resilience & Achievement

Francesca Integrity



Attendance

For week beginning 15th May:

Beech Class: 90.7% Birch Class: 95.5% Cherry Class: 93.2% Chestnut Class: 95.2% Elder Class: 92.6% Elm Class: 97.1% Hazel Class 94.1%



Congratulations to those classes that have reached an attendance of **97% or above**. It would be great to see every class reach 97% next week. It would be great to see every class reach 97% next week.

Dates for your Diary

Friday 26th May: Y2 trip to Space Centre

Half Term: Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June

Friday 16th June: Fathers' Day Celebration for Y3 only 14:00

Saturday 1st July: Sports Day / Summer Fayre

Sports Day 11:00 - 12:00

Summer Fayre 12:00 - 14:00

Wednesday 5th July: School Induction Day

Monday 24th July: End of Year Disco 17:00 - 19:00

Tuesday 25th July: Non-school uniform. School finishes at 13:30 for summer

holidays

Do you want to get involved?

Support the

LOWER FARM ACADEMY

SUMMER FARE

Saturday 1st July at 12:00

Following the Sports Day activities from 11:00

We are looking for people to;

MAKE AND SELL FOOD OR SWEET TREATS

Showcase your independent business by running a Craft Stall

PROVIDE GARDEN GAMES / CRAFT ACTIVITIES
FOR THE CHILDREN TO ENJOY





For more information, please contact the PTA at; friends@lowerfarmacademy.org



GOOD CONDITION

Toys and Books to the PTA for the

Summer Fayre Bric-A-Brac stall

onations can be taken to the hool office until 23rd June for collection by the PTA



friends@lowerfarmacademy.org

Second-hand Uniform Donations*

Why not donate your
GOOD CONDITION
Lower Farm Academy uniform
to the PTA for the
Summer Fayre
Second-hand Uniform stall

*All uniform items accepted, including;
White and Purple T-Shirts
Purple Jumpers and Cardigans
Purple, Grey and Black Dresses
Black and Grey Trousers and Shorts
Books Bags and Backpacks
Unused Water Bottles and Lunchboxes
Unused Black Shoes and Trainers



Please use the donation bin outside of reception to deposit clean uniform items



friends@lowerfarmacademy.org



Vacancy

Would you or anyone you know like to be a School Crossing Patrol on Weddington Road for Weddington Primary School and Lower Farm Academy

Join our team now and make a real difference!

Full training and uniform provided with excellent rates of pay.

Please call 01926 412661 or email scp@warwickshire.gov.uk for further details.





Working for Warnetskire